Dear Sir or Madam

| love living in Lymm village because its a SMALL unique village. | also love its greenness
and clean, open air. | like looking out of my bedroom window to see fields and like walking
into the village down the canal seeing the views and enjoying the countryside and
peacefulness.

Although the Council say it will be better for young people to buy a house, it will actually
make it worse. When young people come out of university they will be in debt from
courses. The new houses will be too expensive for them to buy especially when they are in
debt. No homeless people or refugees will be able to afford these houses either. So
nobody gets good results as we lose our countryside , get more car fumes and create even

more problems for the future.






